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2025



Teachers in year 5, 2025
5G- Mrs Green

5P- Mr Plumb (tues-Fri)
Mrs H (Mon)

5S- Mrs Salmond (tues-Fri)
Miss G (Mon)



MRs Green MR Plumb MRs H Mrs Salmond Miss G



Mission Statement



School Motto
‘Seek Higher Things’



Email and Seesaw Messages: Please do 

not hesitate to contact your child’s 

teacher via these methods:

larisa_green@rok.catholic.edu.au

matthew_plumb@rok.catholic.edu.au

sara_salmond@rok.catholic.edu.au

We will reply to your emails/messages 

within 24 hours during the hours of 8am-

4pm.

Communication
School Newsletters: These are emailed 

out weekly and provide key information 

and term calendar.

School Facebook Page: This provides 

information about events as well as 

pictures.

Text Messages: Important 

information/reminders from the admin 

team will be sent via these.

mailto:larisa_green@rok.catholic.edu.au
mailto:matthew_plumb@rok.catholic.edu.au
mailto:sara_salmond@rok.catholic.edu.au


The Year 5 Teachers meet on a regular basis to plan collaboratively using 

the Australian Curriculum. During our Maths and English blocks, we use 

learning intentions (what we are learning) and success criteria (how we 

will know if our learning has been successful) to ensure that all classes 

are exposed to the same content at the same time. 

Lessons and learning will be differentiated to suit your child’s needs. 

Personalised LEarning



As a member of the senior school we expect the children will:

- Act as role models to the younger grades, show them the right 

attitude, respect for others and pride in their uniforms 

- Display a mature responsible attitude towards their peers and their 

school work

- On formal and informal occasions, work, play and interact with their 

Year One buddies. 

Expectations



Uniform Expectations
Monday,Wednesday and Thursday



Uniform Expectations
Tuesday and Friday

Please Note:

Cap and Bucket 

Hats to be worn 

only on sports 

uniform days



- iPads will be used daily.

- Please ensure your child’s iPad is fully charged every morning.

- Students will use keyboards to assist with longer typing tasks. 

These are provided by the school.

- Headphones are required each day as we 

use these in conjunction with iPads.

Note: Headphones must be able to plug in for 

NAPLAN - not Bluetooth.

Ipads



NAPLAN will take place in Week 8 of Term One. 

We will prepare students by exposing them to the types of 

questions they will encounter, developing our typing skills and 

exploring the different writing styles they may be asked to 

demonstrate. 

NAPLAN



Homework

School and year level expectations:

- Activities are designed with consideration to family life.

- Time taken should not exceed 20 mins maximum, four days per 

week.

Homework



- All specialist lessons are on a Tuesday.

- Sport uniform to be worn on Tuesday and Friday.

- PE - Miss Gollshewsky

- Music - Mrs Morley  

- Technology - Mrs Lindeman

- Library day - Please ensure your child has a library 

bag to borrow books. Homework satchels are ideal.

- 5G: Tuesday

- 5P: Thursday

- 5S: Thursday

Specialist Lessons



Fruit break

- During the morning session children may have a brain break snack.

- Please note fresh fruit is the school’s preferred snack.

- As we are reef guardians, we ask that food is packaged in reusable     

containers.



Tuckshop and Sausage Sizzle

Tuckshop is available Monday-Thursday. You can order your 

tuckshop online via the Qkr! App or by placing a bag in the tuckshop 

basket. Please consider the amount of time and your child’s appetite 

when ordering food. 

Sausage sizzle is Friday’s unless notified via text message that it is not 

on for the day. Please send $2 per sausage to be given to your child’s 

teacher



Birthdays

We love to celebrate birthdays. If you wish to send a special treat for 

your child to share with the class, we ask that it is individual items 

such as ice blocks, mini chocolates or cupcakes as we are unable to 

use sharp knives in the classroom. 



Interviews and report cards

Parent-Teacher interviews take place towards the end of Term One and 

Term Three. You will receive a text message when bookings are open. 

Report Cards are available to access on Parent Portal at the end of Term 

Two and Four.



- Courtyard Prayers

- Stations of the Cross at Easter

- ANZAC Day + Remembrance Day 

- Sporting carnivals

- Year 5 Camp - Term 3

- Interschool Sport - Term 2 and 3

- Choir 

- Naplan - Term 1

- String Ensemble + Music Camp

NaplanKey Events Your Child’s Year May Include:



NaplanWe thank you for taking the time to read through 
these slides, should you have any questions please 

don’t hesitate to contact us. 

We are looking forward to a fabulous year with 
your children!
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